moulton niguel water district

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION, ADJOURNMENT

June 12,2019
COMMUNITY RELATIONS/CITIZENS’ ADVISORY COMMITTEE MEETING
OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Notice is hereby given that the Community Relations/Citizen’s Advisory Committee Meeting of
the Board of Directors of Moulton Niguel Water District scheduled to be held on Wednesday,
June 12, 2019, at 9:00 A.M. at the Board meeting room of the District, 27500 La Paz Road,
Laguna Niguel, has been cancelled by order of the chairman.

[ hereby certify that this Notice of Cancellation/Adjournment was posted at the usual MNWD
agenda posting location at the address above, the door to the meeting room location listed above,
and on the MNWD website @ www.mnwd.com on the following date and time:

June 10, 2019 5:00 p.m.
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Paige Gulck, Secretary /
MOULTON NIGUEL WATER DISTRICT
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